The Highland Township Board of Supervisors met on Tuesday October 12, 2021 with Supervisors Scott, Fredd, & Umble present.   Chairman Scott called the meeting to order.  The minutes of the September meeting were read.  Tom Scott motioned to approve the minutes as read, Tom Fredd seconded, all were in favor.
The Proposed Planning Commission minutes were read.
Police report – 117 activities for the month, 2 traffic related.  Fees collected were $321.36.  They are planning for additional staffing when the bridge on Rt. 372 is closed and temporary bridge is opened.
Zoning – 1 building permit was issued, 1 grading/storm water permit, 1 exempt stormwater permit for a total in fees of $462.50.  The Fernwood Bridge repair requirements were sent from the state’s consultant and has been forwarded to Londonderry.
Emergency Management – Verizon has stepped up with recent issues.
Legal – Solicitor Legg reported no activity.
Road report – The cul de sac on Bernard Ave. is completed.  The major washouts have been filled with large stone.  There is a little scratch paving to do yet.
Tax Collector’s Report – Barb read the report for September.  $1,548.34 was paid for the month, leaving a balance outstanding of $17,957.37.
Old Business – Task Force Meeting - future land use and transportation issues discussed, also more discussion of industrial classification
New Business – none
Public Comment – none
Tom Scott motioned to pay the bills, Brandon Umble seconded, all in favor.  The checks and reports were reviewed and signed.
Tom Scott motioned to adjourn, Tom Fredd seconded, all in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:31 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
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